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26 September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you are already aware, our Headteacher Mrs Lowe has decided to retire from her position as 
Headteacher at Tolworth Girls’ School & Sixth Form.  This will take effect from                          
31 December 2022.  I am sure you will join me in wishing Mrs Lowe the very best for her 
retirement and thanking her for the huge contribution to the academy throughout her time here. 
 
In order to ensure continuity in this very important position, the Governing Body are delighted to 
inform you that they have appointed Jolande Botha-Smith to the position of Interim Head with 
effect from 1 January 2023. 
 
Jolande is the current Deputy Head, a position in which she has already demonstrated the 
necessary qualities to take on the considerable responsibilities that go with headship in a school 
of Tolworth Girls' School & Sixth Form’s size and scope. 
 
We look forward to working with Jolande in her new role and seeing the academy further develop 
under her leadership. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Andrew Perks 
Chair of Governors 
 


